
RE: Sydney Harbour HighLine 
 
Fri 10/07/2020 11:29 AM 
 
Dear Ms Street, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence addressed to the Hon Rob Stokes MP, Minister for Planning and 
Public Spaces as a follow up to your meeting on 10 June. 
 
Your request is declined on this occasion.  We suggest that you reach out to Felicity Wilson MP, who 
will assist you with any further queries. 
 
Please accept our apologies and best wishes. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alexis Scott 
Private Secretary 
Office of the Hon Rob Stokes MP 
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces 
 
T:  02 8574 6714  
M: 0438 210 156 
E: alexis.scott@minister.nsw.gov.au               
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